
The Moore You Know – July 21st – August 4th:  

This week, President Trump was indicted for the third time by 

Biden’s Department of Justice (DOJ). While that same DOJ cuts 

sweetheart deals for Hunter Biden, they are trying every 

possible avenue to punish the President’s foremost political 

enemy. There is no doubt our justice system is broken.  

House Republicans recently learned that Hunter Biden received 

money from China, and that President Biden spoke with 

Hunter’s business associates over 20 times, despite his claims 

to the contrary. The DOJ’s distractions will not stop our mission 

to get answers for the American people. Americans deserve the 

opportunity to decide who leads our country at the ballot box. 

*** 

Congress has recessed for the month of August, which means 

members can return home and spend time in their districts. I 

always look forward to doing more of my favorite part of the 

job, visiting with constituents. I will be holding several events 

where people are welcome to come and break bread with me 

and talk about the issues that are most important to them.  

I will also spend time working on the very important issues in 

front of the two committees on which I serve – Agriculture and 

Judiciary. Passing a Farm Bill that prioritizes my constituents 

and the agriculture producers in my district is a major focus, as 

is holding accountable the Biden administration through 

Congress’s constitutional oversight role. 



I recently introduced the Securing American Classrooms Act of 

2023. This legislation would use some of the $1 billion in 

unspent COVID-19 relief funds to provide grant funding for 

partnerships between schools and local law enforcement 

agencies to increase school safety and provide jobs for 

veterans. 

The Democrat plan to defund the police and use bureaucracy to 

take guns away from law-abiding citizens trying to protect 

themselves is counterproductive and dangerous. We can better 

protect our children by giving schools the resources to increase 

security measures and encouraging stronger partnerships 

between schools and law enforcement. 

*** 

If you need help from my office with the VA, IRS, or another 

federal agency, or if we can help you with a government service 

like processing a passport request, I hope you will reach out to 

us. We’ve resolved over 3,300 cases since I took office in 2021. 

Visit one of my offices in Wetumpka, Dothan, Andalusia, Troy, 

or Washington, call us at 334-478- 6330, or visit 

barrymoore.house.gov to learn how we can help. 


